
Chapel Hill Garden Club 
Call for Gardens for 2026 Tour 

 

If you own or know of a beautiful garden in the Chapel Hill area, please nominate the 
garden as a potential destination for the Chapel Hill Garden Club’s Spring 2026 Tour.  

In the past, we have toured gardens described as “lakeside paradise,” “urban oasis,” 
“artful suburban” and “woodland sanctuary.” Please don’t be shy. We’d love to see what 
you’ve been doing with your surroundings.   

The Club is looking for a diverse set of gardens that meet some or all of these criteria:  

1.     Beautiful and/or sustainable, ecologically sound. 
2.     Unusual and/or unique varieties of plants, trees, or flowers. Combination of interesting plants   
due to their heritage, color, shape, size, foliage, bloom cycle, and habitat niche qualities. Native 
plants are of special interest.  
3.     Overall cohesive design. Architecture and garden layout are harmonious.  
4.     Interesting components of hardscape, lighting, sculpture, or other artistic elements.  
5.     Accessible to large groups of people walking through. 
6.     Parking available on the street or nearby for 10-12 cars.  

Application Procedure:                                                                                                            
Email us at: chgc1931@gmail.com with “Call for Gardens 2026 Tour” in the subject line. 
We will respond to you as soon as possible to discuss your garden or the garden you 
are recommending. Thank you so much for your interest.  
 
Questions? Just email us at: chgc1931@gmail.com. 
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